30 HOW STREET HAVERHILL, MASSACHUSETTS
™ FREQUENCY MODULATION WHAV - FM

THE HAVERHILL GAZETTE CO.

December 22, 1948

Mr. S. R. Morss
R3 ;
Bradford, Massachusetts
Dear Mr. Morss:

This 1s to acknowledge receipt of your reception
report of our special DX Test broadcast on December 15,
1948, from 2:37 to 2:558 AM E.S.T.

Your report corresponds with the program log for
this time and I am therefore most happy to verify same.
You may be interested in knowing that to date,

I have received 34 reports from thirteen states and

Canada.

Thanking you for your report, I remailn,

Yours trmly,

\_fé%i;“42 L et o,

Paul A. Hurd,
PAH:a jd Chief Engineer



